1.

POLICE COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING
SUBJECT TO APPROVAL
DECEMBER 20, 2018
CALL TO ORDER

Chairman James Fleming, Commissioner Edward Cosgrove, Commissioner Michael
Long, Chief Nicholas Boulter, and Lt. Thomas Sheehan were present.

The Special Meeting of the Police Commission was called to order by Chairman Fleming
at 2:00 PM in the Police Department Training Room of the Simsbury Town Offices.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

NEW BUSINESS

The Chief introduced Patrick Gronski as the candidate for probationary police officer with
a brief summary of his history and the interview process he has completed.

The candidate answered guestions from Chairman Fleming, Commissioner Long and
Commissioner Cosgrove.

After the candidate left the room, a brief discussion was followed by a motion by

Commissioner Long to accept Patrick Gronski as a probationary police officer. The
motion was seconded by Commissioner Cosgrove and passed unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Fleming made motion to adjourn at 2:11 PM, seconded by Commissioner
Long. All were in favor and the motion passed.

Respectiully submitted,

James Fleming, Chairman
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